
Through….. 
Loving learning, loving each other and loving life 

itself 
AGAPE: The Good Samaritan (Luke 10: 25-37) 
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Shark Class Curriculum Newsletter – Summer Term 

 

Dear children and parents,  

 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely Easter break. Year 6 worked incredibly hard in the 

first two terms, and we have no doubt that this will continue in the Summer Term. Here is an 

outline of this term’s curriculum, which we are very excited about.  

 

Please see jigsaw for topic coverage/content by subject. 
PE  - Friday p.m. with Mr Bulbeck, after SAT’s it will go to Tuesday afternoon. 

Homework  

Reading – Summer first half – Spelling focus (see below). Summer second half term - Children 

need to read their Accelerated Reader book for 10 minutes, 5 times a week.  Please could an 

adult sign the Reading Log to say this has been completed.  

Maths Homework/Times Tables – Given out on Friday and to be in by the following 

Thursday.  

All the children will be expected to complete their assigned homework, if they complete this in 

under the 50 minute allowance then please can they use the remaining time on TT rockstars. 

English/Topic Homework – Given out generally on a Tuesday but occasionally on a Monday, 

dependent on how it fits in with the children’s learning, and a week is given to complete it and 

hand it in.  

Spellings – Up until SATs a mini pack will come home each week that focuses on 5 spelling rules 

(one for each night of the week).  

Thank you for your cooperation. Do not hesitate to contact us with any queries you may have, 

either in person or via e- mail through the school office.  

  

                                    Best wishes,  

                                                    Mr Bulbeck, Mrs Buckerfield, Mrs Filmer. 
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